
HEADTEACHER NEWS 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Over the past 15 months, Heelands School has undergone 
a lot of change. Mr Fraser and I have worked with all staff 
to make sure that your children get the best teaching and 
learning opportunities possible. We hope you have      
managed to read our Ofsted report now which recognises 
the journey the school has been on and how wonderful 
the pupils are.  

Heelands School - Open - Find an Inspection Report - Ofsted  

We never take for granted the support that we receive 
from all parents and carers and that really shone through 
yesterday at Sports Day.  

The afternoon, which was thankfully dry and sunny, was a 
true community event. It was wonderful to see so many 
adults dressed in colours to support their child’s team.    
All adults were cheering on all children and there was a 
lovely positive energy with everyone enjoying themselves. 
Thank you so much for contributing to this. It always 
means a lot to the children to have their families join 
them for events such as this and it was clear how hard 
they tried and how they worked to impress the            
spectators!  

Next year watch out for a Parents’ Race!  

Wishing you all a relaxing weekend. 

We shall see you at the 
gate on Monday ready 
for the penultimate 
week of the summer 
term!  

 

Becky Daley 

Associate Head 
 
 
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY: 
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12th July School Reports 
 

15th July New Classes 
 

Children visit their new classes  
 

(Reception and YR1 only) 

15th July Meet The Teacher 
 

Parents/Carers are invited to drop-in 

to meet your child’s new Teacher - 

3:10pm  

17th July Year 2 Trip 
 

Year 2 children go to a local book 
shop to choose a book  

19th July Year 2 Leavers Assembly 
 

Families Invited  

19th July End of TERM 
 

School CLOSES at 3:10pm for the  
 

End of Year Summer Break 

22nd July INSET Day 
 

School CLOSED to Pupils 

  

03rd September INSET Day 
 

School CLOSED to Pupils 

04th September Start of Term 
 

Welcome Back! 

Start of Autumn 2024 Term  
 

School opens at 8:30am 

25th October End of Half-Term 
 

School closes at 3:10pm for the 
October Half-Term 
 

04th November INSET Day 
 

School CLOSED to Pupils 

05th November Start of Autumn (2) Term 
 

School opens at 8:30am 

https://reports.ofsted.gov.uk/provider/21/110382


Monkeys class have spent the past few weeks practising with 
the rest of the school for Sports day. They have explored   
different events such as the hurdles, sack race and other       
activities.  
 
They have also spent some time in their new class with Mrs Lui, 
they are very excited to be in Maple Class. I hope they have 
told you some of the activities they did in Year 1. 
 
We have started a new book called ‘Commotion in the Ocean.’ 
We have created fact file pages about Turtles and Whales and 
have also started to compare beaches near us and St Lucia. The 
children were able to recognise the differences and similarities.  

Continuing with numbers we have been focusing on addition, 
using ten frames and pictures to help us solve the number   
sentences. 

We are looking forward to our last few weeks where we will be 
writing riddles and designing boats that will float. 

EYFS - Monkeys  

YEAR 1 - Lions 
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YEAR 2 - Giraffes 

This week Lions class have been busy comparing numbers  

within 100. We have looked at comparing numbers with the 

same amount of tens, and comparing numbers with different 

amount of tens. The children have practiced finding one more 

and one less and using the language of greater than and less 

than.  

The Lions have visited their new class this week and enjoyed 

being the new Oak class!  

Giraffe class have had a busy couple of weeks,       transitioning 
to new schools, learning the story of Mrs Cole and making wall 
paper in Art.   

We have all handled moving onto our new schools with great 
enthusiasm and maturity, you should be very proud of your-
selves.  

In English we are now writing our own versions of ‘I’ll Take You 
to Mrs Cole’. They are very entertaining, a little bit scary in 
places, but also interesting which adults the children have cho-
sen to be the main      character of their story. It is wonderful 
to see what competent writers the children now are. 

In Art we have really found it challenging to design wall paper 
with a repeating patterns and exact matching colours. Some of 
us wished we had not chosen such intricate patterns but we 
have learnt how to refine our drawing and improve our colour 
mixing skills. 

 



MIRACLE 
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Congratulations to our Sparkler Children. These assemblies celebrate children's efforts in all areas of work and play.   

Celebration Assemblies... 

28.06.24 

Miracle LIONS 
 

 

MONKEYS 

 

GIRAFFES 

05.07.24 

Congratulations to our children who have excelled in all areas of our 6 core values:                                               
FRIENDSHIP, RESPECT, SELF-BELIEF, CO-OPERATION, CHALLENGE and RESPONSIBILITY   

28.06.24 

Ilin 
MONKEYS 

 

GIRAFFES 

Felicity Nana 

05.07.24 

MONKEYS 

LIONS 

LIONS GIRAFFES 

Janek 

Natanael 

Julia 

GIRAFFES Mario MONKEYS 

Darius 

Harry 

Naushad LIONS 

Oliwia 
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Mustafa 
Lions 

 

On Friday 21st June we held a dress-down day for St Mar’s Meals who support families with Meal Boxes.                                                         

Thank you so much to everybody who helped support this event as we managed to raise £300 under the Blue Sky Federation. 

Dress for Dinners—Dress Down Day... 

Thank you... 
Thank you so much to everybody who supported our                 

Dress-Down Day for Play event on Friday 28th June.  

We were overwhelmed by your generosity as we received so 

many wonderful donations. Thank you so much.  

We also raised £47.50 which will go towards new toys.  

As always thank you so much for your kindness and support.  

Together we are stronger.  
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Sports Day... 
Thank you to everyone who came out and supported the children with Sports Day. Huge thank you goes to Mrs Mills for      

organising the event and to all our other wonderful staff who helped make the event run smoothly.  The children all did so well 

and had a great time. Thank you also to the weather for staying dry! 
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Well done to YELLOW Team who won Sports Day on Thursday 4th July 

Aahil, Ariyla, Ava, Cody, Dwija, Eden, Ethan H, Ethan O, Evanas, Faustina, Felicia, Felicity, 
Grayson, Harry, Iylah, Jackson, Julie, Kevin T, Khelan, Logan, Mehran, Miracle, Myles, 

Niamh, Oli, Oma, Paula and Tyler  
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